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Re: Tesoro – 2 GO Mart #111 

ADEC Hazard ID #24247 
October 2021 GWM Event Report 
ADEC Approval 

 
Dear Ms. Duarte: 
 

On December 21, 2021, the Kenai Area Office of the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 
(ADEC), received Stantec’s, October 2021 GWM Event Report for the Tesoro 2 Go Mart #111 “site” (Speedway 
Store 5315).   This report is approved. 
 
In future reports, please include a signature page that is addressed to the client representative and is signed by the 
consultant.  If there are any questions regarding this work plan approval decision, or any other aspect of this project, 
feel free to contact me at (907) 262-3412, or via e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
ADEC Project Manager 

Electronic Copies: 
  Michael Zidek, Stantec 

Robert Gilfilian, Stantec  
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